
From: Lars Grambye <GRAMBYE@dca-cdb.dk> 
To: 'Vasif Kortun' <kortun@netone.com.tr> 
Date: Thursday, June 28, 2001 11:50 AM 
Subject: See you in September 
 
Dear Vasif, 
 
I wonder how things are going with your projects in Istanbul? I have just 
returned my accreditations to the biennale office and definitely expect that 
this time I shall not miss the Istanbul Biennale (by the way, maybe you can 
recommend a hotel?).  
 
I look very much forward to seeing you at that occasion and get a further 
look into the things you have been working with in the city. I surely hope 
that your projects are coming through in spite of the critical financial 
situation in Turkey and that they will be part of the experience of visiting 
Istanbul next September. Do you have any information on it yet that could be 
forwarded to me? 
 
Best regards, 
Lars 
 


